
From:   John Forrester   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 21, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0758-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Behnam, the station class was corrected apologies for the omission.


